www.cityofsugarhill.com

City of Sugar Hill

RENT THE E CENTER

DID YOU KNOW?

YOU CAN RENT EVENT SPACES WITHIN THE E CENTER. SINCE ITS RIBBON-CUTTING IN 2019, THE E CENTER HAS BEEN THE CATALYST OF SUGAR HILL'S DOWNTOWN. WHILE A PORTION OF THE E CENTER IS DEDICATED TO RETAIL SPACES FOR BUSINESSES LIKE SWEET CITY SMILES, RIVERMILL BAKERY AND INDIO BREWING, THIS SPACE ALSO OFFERS A COMMUNITY GYM WITH BASKETBALL COURTS, A WALKING TRACK, TREADMILLS, AND WEIGHTS. BUT THERE'S MORE TO THE E CENTER THAN MEETS THE EYE. LIKE, RENTING THE SPACE FOR YOUR EVENTS!

PERFECT FOR ANY PARTY, MEETING, CONFERENCE OR GATHERING, RENT THE WATERFALL ROOM FOR YOUR NEXT EVENT



INTERESTED IN READING MORE ABOUT THE SWEET CITY YOU LIVE IN?

Scan the QR code to read our latest stories!



SAFETY IN SUGAR HILL

DID YOU KNOW?

The City of Sugar Hill previously had both a Police Department and a City Marshal. The City Marshal position was established in 1993 and abolished in 1994, now, 28 years later the city has a City Marshal and a Public Safety Department! Two Deputy Marshals joined the city and Chief Marshal, Diane King on Monday, Jan. 10. Welcome Andy Smith and Jose Collazo! Read more about the Sugar Hill Public Safety Department and our City Marshals by visiting www.cityofsugarhill.com.

Our Department of Public Safety is growing! Check out the department and city's employment opportunities.

THINGS TO DO

Art Gallery

The Sugar Hill Art Gallery and History Museum is closed on Mondays and is open Tuesday – Saturday from 10 a.m. – 6 p.m. and Sunday noon – 6 p.m. The Art Gallery and History Museum is run mainly by volunteers, to make sure it's open before you arrive, please call 678-541-6125.

Interested in becoming a member of the Sugar Hill Arts Commission? Meetings are the third Tuesday of each month at 6 p.m. Attend virtually or in-person at the Art Gallery on West Broad St.



Upcoming Exhibits:

Janine Monroe: March 1 - March 24 Reception: March 4, Gp.m.-8p.m.

Lanier High School: March 31 - May 2



History Museum

Sugar Hill History Museum exhibits include photographs, documents, and memorabilia that highlight the community's churches, schools, volunteer fire department, gold mining and moonshining history, and affiliation with the creation of Lake Lanier.

The Sugar Hill Historic Preservation Society meets every third Wednesday of each month at 7 p.m. in the History Room at City Hall.

Check out Sugar Hill's Connection to Moonshining!

Community Garden

Try planting a few seeds, it might grow on you.

If you're considering planting this season, now is the time to start plotting your seeds. Pick out your gardening space at home or check out the Sugar Hill Community Garden for availability. Number of plots available are limited. Sign up for an annual plot online on the city's website or visit the E Center's reception desk.



PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT ANUNCIO DE SERVICIO PÚBLICO

Would you like information about the Vaccine for COVID-19?



Vaccines for COVID-19

CDC

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention

Centros para el Control y la Prevención de Enfermedades ¿Te gustaría obtener información acerca de la vacuna contra COVID-19?



Vacunas contra el COVID-19







WHAT'S GOING ON IN SUGAR HILL?

Congratulations to our 2021 Volunteer of the Year!

Congratulations to Sugar Hill's 2021 Volunteer of the Year award recipient, Mike Sullivan! Mike serves as the Sugar Hill Youth Council's Community Sponsor where he provides an opportunity for the youth of Sugar Hill to acquire a greater knowledge of and appreciation for the American political system through active participation in local government. Mike is responsible for the formation of the city's Youth Council, which has grown into a successful model for Youth Councils across Georgia. Mike was first elected to the Sugar Hill City Council in 2006 and served the city until 2017. He and his wife, Linda, have been Sugar Hill residents for nearly 20 years. They have one daughter, Alyssa.



Congratulations Community Champions!

Sugar Hill's Susan Roebuck Community Champions (yes, we have two this year!) award recipients are Bill & Kathy Harting! Bill & Kathy have participated in several Sugar Hill History Museum exhibits by enacting historical and mythical characters. They also provide props and research information for the museum's special exhibits. The Harting's are active and committed volunteers. Bill Harting is a U.S. Marine Veteran who devotes volunteer time to support the historic cemetery activities especially involving recognition of veterans. He and Kathy mark all the veteran graves for volunteers to place U.S. flags and wreaths. Bill also manages the popular "Sluice Box" activity at Sugar Rush each year.



Cemetery Deeds

The City of Sugar Hill is seeking copies of burial lot deeds, maps and surveys of Sugar Hill Historic Cemetery prior to 2018. Since most of the cemetery records were lost in a church fire, these documents will allow the city to reconstruct the cemetery layout and understand the community's history. If you have any of these records or can offer other information which may help us, please contact Stephanie Isaacs, City of Sugar Hill Cemeterian, at 770 945-6716 x 1312 or sisaacs@cityofsugarhill.com.

Time to Eat

In Downtown Sugar Hill, Cantina Loca and Shine Pizza are open for business!





STOP!

Due to construction and obstructed views, three-way stop signs are being installed at the intersection of West Broad St. and Hillcrest Dr.

FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM

Suffer from FOMO? (Fear of Missing Out)

Keep up with the latest events, city projects and everything City of Sugar Hill.



cityofsugarhill @cityofsugarhill



Ready to Dig?

We'll help you do it safely! Call 811 at least a few days before you start any digging project. Whether you are planning to do it yourself or hire a professional, smart digging means calling 811 before each job.



WHAT WAS SUGAR HILL UP TO?

November & December 2021, January 2022



38 Special & The Outlaws

Two legendary southern rock bands performed in Sugar Hill last year. We heard the explosive power of 38 Special at The Bowl. Then, we were sure not to miss The Outlaws, one of the best and loved bands of their genre in the Eagle Theatre.

John Berry Silver Anniversary Tour

The John Berry Silver Anniversary Tour was a sold-out show at the Eagle Theatre!

Winter Break Bash

We showed some of the best holiday movies of all time. Movie goers saw films like they've never seen before on the big screen at the Eagle Theatre, especially The Polar Express. There's nothing quite like hearing the Hot Chocolate song full blast.

Frosty Fun at the Ice Rink

The Ice Rink at Sugar Hill closed for the season on Feb. 20 and we're already looking forward to another great, but chilly time out on the rink.

Sugar Hill's Annual Holiday Celebration

Oh, what fun! Thank you to all who participated and visited Sugar Hill's Holiday Celebration on Dec. 4, 2021. Santa took 697 photos with everyone who's been naughty or nice.

Congratulations, Mayor Hembree

Sugar Hill has a new mayor! We welcome our newly-elected Mayor, Brandon Hembree. Prior to becoming mayor, Brandon was appointed to serve on the Downtown Development Authority 10 years ago. He then was elected as a Council Member for 8 years. Brandon and his wife Tara have lived in Sugar Hill for over 20 years.

Youth Council visits the Atlanta Capitol

Sugar Hill's Youth Council visited Atlanta's Capitol after a weekend-long Cities United conference where they sat in on state-level policy meetings and spoke with our District Representatives. In March, the youth council will travel to Washington D.C. to learn and meet with other city's youth councils all around the United States.

First Annual Valentine's Market

Love was in the air for Sugar Hill's first-ever Valentine's Market! We were so glad so many lovely people and vendors turned out.